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Yiewsley Leisure Centre, Otterfield Road, West Drayton, Middx. UB7 8PE
Tel: 01895 427359 ~ Fax: 01895 420822 ~ Email:info@tkdcouncil.com

Registered Instructors

18 August 2006

Re: Plastic Breaker Boards

F.A.O. All Registered Instructors,

An incident has occurred resulting in an accident using plastic kick boards, the Council is going
to convene a meeting to investigate and re-evaluate safe working practises to make sure that the
existing methods are adequate.

Until such time as the above has been carried out can I ask you all to re-examine your own
method statements for the use of plastic boards.

Yours in Taekwon-Do

Acting Chairman
Master Michael Prewett


